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       FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
LI Community Hospital President/CEO and 
Suffolk Resident Appointed Chair, Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council 
 
August 24, 2022 (Hauppauge, NY) – Suffolk County resident and president/CEO of Long Island Community 

Hospital , Richard Margulis, was appointed the next board chair of the Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council (NSHC) at 

the association’s annual meeting held July 14, 2022.  Margulis’ two-year term ends July 

2024.  

     Margulis has nearly four decades of healthcare administration experience.  He served 

the hospital as its executive vice president/chief operating officer, senior vice 

president/chief operating officer, and vice president of operations, before being appointed 

to lead the hospital in 2013.  From 1990 – 1996, he served as senior administrator of the 

South Brookhaven Family Health Centers and early in his career as program manager of 

Mental Health and Alcoholism at the health centers.   

     Recognized by the Long Island Business News as the recipient of both the 2015 

Outstanding CEO and the 2021 Achievements in Health Care Leadership award, he was also acknowledged as one of 

Long Island’s 100 Most Influential People for the Long Island Press 2021 Powerlist.  He is a member of the American 

College of Health Care Executives, the Healthcare Association of New York State (HANYS) and the American Hospital 

Association (AHA), as well as the Molloy College Energeia Partnership. 

     Margulis holds an undergraduate degree in Healthcare Administration from St. Joseph’s University and a master’s 

degree in business administration from Dowling College.  

# # # 

 

About the Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council (NSHC) 

The Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council represents the not-for-profit and public hospitals on Long Island. It works in 
conjunction with the Suburban Hospital Alliance of New York State to advance legislative and regulatory priorities.  NSHC 
serves as the local and collective voice of hospitals on Long Island. 

 

 

 

Richard Margulis, 
predient/CEO, Long 
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